
The Parish of St Mary & St Paul

Sunday 22 August 2021
12th Sunday after Trinity

New Parish Web Site www.stmaryandstpaulhemel.org.uk

Services
St Mary’s
Sun 22 Aug 8.00am Holy Communion

9.30am Holy Communion
Tue 24 Aug 8.00am Holy Communion
Wed 25 Aug 10.30am Holy Communion
Sun 29 Aug 8.00am Holy Communion

9.30am Holy Communion
St Paul’s
Sun 22 Aug 9.30am Morning worship (lay led)
Sun 29 Aug 9.30am Holy Communion

St Mary’s Readers and Intercessor

Readers Intercessor

Today
Rosamund Russell
Lynne Sygrave

Rosamund Russell

Next Week

29 Aug

Emmeline Lambert
Jenny Leslie Richard Leslie

Our usual weekly 9.30am Zoom service will not be
available today. We expect to resume them from next
Sunday.

Ongoing Covid Restrictions

We are recommending that you continue to wear
masks during services and also maintain social
distancing and other anti-Covid measures whilst in
church for the time being. Everyone is reminded of
the personal responsibility that we all have to keep
each other safe and respect those who feel
particularly vulnerable and exposed at this time.

Speak to Canon John or the Churchwardens if you
have any concerns.

Congratulations

Last Thursday Ena Hartland celebrated her 90th
Birthday.

Many congratulations Ena and best wishes from all
your friends at St Mary’s and St Paul’s

https://stmaryandstpaulhemel.org.uk/


Revd Caroline’s celebration Service - Sunday 26th
September 2021 at 6pm, St Michael and All Angels
Church, Waddesdon.

You are all warmly invited to join with me to
celebrate my first year of ministry at Waddesdon
with a special service of celebration. It would be
wonderful to welcome you all to my new church, to
mingle with the poor souls who have me now and
to share in worship followed by fizz and canapés! I
wasn’t able to invite you all to my licensing service
but finally I have a chance to do it! I can’t wait to see
you!

Revd Caroline x

We are considering organising a coach (subject to Covid
restrictions at the time) to take us to this event - if you
would be interested in joining the coach please add your
name to the list at the back of church.

Art in the Nave 28th - 30th August 2021 11am to 5pm.
Preview evening Friday 27th August 7pm

Update from Brian

I am hoping to compile a rota of people to act as
stewards for Art in the Nave.

For those of you who have helped before, you will know
that it is not an onerous task and can be lots of fun. Some
of you have already offered to help, for which I am
grateful of course. However, I need to get to a point
where I know who will be available and on which days/
hours you can spare the time to help.

As a reminder Art in the Nave will be open between 11am
and 5pm on Saturday, Sunday and Bank Holiday Monday
28th - 30th August).

There will also be a preview reception evening/ official
opening on Friday 27th August 7pm to 9pm. But I only
need a sales team for that evening plus one or two
people who are likely to be there anyway.

Incidentally if you haven't received an invitation to the
preview ( there was a one in last weeks bulletin) and you
would like to attend please let me know. It would be
great if you are available to attend.

If you can help this year, could you please let me know
which days, mornings/ afternoons or both?

The rota is complied , based based on two hour slots i.e.
Sat, Sun, Mon, 10.45-13.00 , 13.00-15.00, 15.00 - 17.00

Kind regards

Brian Doran

07926027855

artinthenave@gmail.com



Art in the Nave - Grand Draw
Please note that counterfoils and money for Grand Draw
Tickets as well as promised donations for the St Mary's
Hamper' should be handed in to Emmeline this Sunday
22nd August.

Historic Churches Trust

The annual Bike ‘n’ Hike sponsored event for Beds and
Herts Church's Trust will take place on Saturday
September 11th. Packs and information are available
from Emmeline.

We are now encouraging folk to visit as many churches as
possible by cycling, walking, driving, horse-riding,
mobility scooter - so that we can raise money for our
church as well as the Trust. etc!

We shall not be requiring volunteers to be on hand as the
church is now open all day. Also there will not be a
Register of Visitors to complete and we shall not be able
to offer refreshments.



Team Rector:
• The Revd Canon John Williams Tel:265272

teamrector@hotmail.com
Team Clergy:

• St Albans, Warners End: The Revd Pete Stevenson
Tel: 251897
rev_pete@onetel.com

• St Barnabas, Adeyfield: The Revd Richard Graham
Tel: 253681
vicarstb1952@gmail.com

• Church of The Resurrection, Grovehill & Woodhall Farm:
The Revd Austin Janes Tel: 270585
revaustin@sky.com

Team Office:
Norma Howie: Tel 253977
admin@stmaryandstpaulhemel.org.uk

Bulletin deadline:
Preceding Thursday noon
hello@stmaryandstpaulhemel.org.uk Tel 391923.

Payments:
Cheques should be made payable to “St Mary and St Paul PCC”.

The Ecclesiastical Parish of St Mary and St Paul, Hemel Hempstead
Reg. Charity 1130644

St Mary’s Churchwardens:
Emmeline Lambert Tel: 268705
stmarychurchwarden@stmaryandstpaulhemel.org.uk
Rosamund Russell Tel:217754
stmarychurchwarden@stmaryandstpaulhemel.org.uk

St Paul’s Churchwarden:
Gordon Gaddes Tel: 257920
stpaulchurchwarden@stmaryandstpaulhemel.org.uk
Rosina Gaddes Tel: 07720 897037
stpaulchurchwarden@stmaryandstpaulhemel.org.uk


